
For Immediate Release- Tuesday March 17, 2020 

 

Notice to Community #3: 
News: 

As the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve, Campbellford Memorial Hospital will be implementing further measures 
beyond limiting entry to only through the Emergency Department entrance. 

Effective Tuesday March 17th, 2020; CMH will be closing Ambulatory Clinics, cancelling scopes and minor surgical 
procedures in the Operating Room, and re-scheduling non-urgent diagnostic imaging procedures for the next 3-weeks.  
These measures will be evaluated on March 30th to determine whether the cancellations will continue beyond Monday 
April 6, 2020. 

Update - Visitors: 

Effective Wednesday March 18, 2020 visiting for patients will be limited only to patients on compassionate 
grounds.   

Visiting hours will remain from 11:00-2:00 and 6:00-8:00 p.m. for visitors meeting this new criteria. 

 

Thank you for your patience 

Varouj Eskedjian, President & CEO 

 

 

For more information: 
Michelle Wellman, EA to the CEO/Board 
mwellman@cmh.ca  
705-653-1140 ext. 2006 
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